18th March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer
School Trips

You will be well aware of the rapidly changing situation across the country due to the coronavirus. There has been some concern and uncertainty as to the implications of this on school trips and we are still awaiting further guidance. 

Foreign Trips		France Watersports
			New York Trip
			Barcelona Trip

At present the Government is advising against foreign travel for school trips which are imminent. This may well affect all of our trips in May and June but as yet they are not being classed as ‘imminent’.

As a result of this we are keeping the trip ‘open’ but are not collecting any more money nor making any further payments to the travel companies if we can avoid this.


Home Trips		Lochgoilhead Trip
			London Trip

The Lochgoilhead Trip is due to go this Monday (23/3). The advice is that it can still go ahead and should there be any change to this we will let you know asap.

The London Trip is not covered by the foreign trip advice however there are still concerns to be addressed in relation to its location. At present as for the foreign trips, the trip ‘open’ but we are not collecting any more money nor making any further payments to the travel companies if we can avoid this.

Council staff are liaising with the travel and insurances companies at this time. We will of course be seeking full refund for all trips which require to be cancelled, and particularly where Government advice is being followed. I would encourage all parents/carers to wait until we can give you some more definite advice. Thank you for your patience.
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